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25th March 2024  

 

RE: Egyptian Day  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

To complement our study of Ancient Egypt, we have invited History Off the Page to 

provide a Life in Ancient Egypt Day in the school on Friday 10th May. 

The voluntary contribution for the day is £15, which will go to a whole day of 

learning. Please complete the on-line permission and payment via the school 

Gateway App or by clicking this link www.schoolgateway.com by Friday 3rd May 

2024. 

History Off the Page is a company which provides immersive and practical 

workshops to schools. The workshop, which will take place in the school hall during 

normal school hours, will give us a feeling of what it was like to be an Egyptian in 

ancient times. 

On the day, your child will experience life as it would have been during the 14th 

century BC under the reign of Pharaoh Akhenaten. The children will learn about the 

issues of the time, with the opportunity to participate in a range of cross-curricular 

activities and crafts. The children may keep the items they make. 

A simple costume will help your child feel part of the day. Please see the attached 

for some ideas. 

We need a number of adult helpers during the day, and we welcome your 

participation. If you are able to attend, please let us know by contacting 

year3@woodenhillprimary.co.uk 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Best wishes 

Year 3  
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